Village of Forestville
Regular Council Meeting
November 13, 2024

Date: November 13, 2024
Place: 5605 Cedar St., Forestville, Mi. 48434
Present: Sielaff, K. Kolomak, Friday, Cyr, Schweitzer, T. Kolomak, Becker

Absent:

Guest: Dennis Kickhofel, Cindy Abbs, Ann DeLodder, Kevin Schweitzer, Karen Miller,
Lou Ann Saylor

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Village President Sielaff

Consent Agenda: :

Schweitzer moved, K. Kolomak supported to accept the consent agenda and approved
minutes from the October 9, 2024 meeting and approved bills. All in favor, motion
carried.

Treasurer Report:

Forestville received $4,184.12 for Revenue Sharing

Forestville received $4,103.73 for Act 51

Forestville received $41.61 for Local Stabilization

Forestville received $1,739.40 from Harbor Beach for Electric and Chlorination
Forestville received $7,778.66 from Sanilac County for delinquent taxes

USDA Loans are due on December 1, 2024 in the amount of $16,481.60.

A letter of resignation was received from Rebekah Piotrowski stating she was resigning
from the Planning Commission.

Cyr moved, Friday supported to accept the resignation of Rebekah Piotrowski from
the Planning Commission. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer asked for approval to purchase a desk and a chair for both work stations.
Schweitzer moved, Cyr supported to approve the purchase of a desk and a chair for
both work stations. All in favor, motion carried.



Cyr moved, K. Kolomak supported to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. All
in favor, motion carried.

Water/Clerk Report:
Water reads were done on October 21, 2024 and they went well.
We are starting to get busy with seasonal water turn offs.

DPW/Waste Water Management:
A written report was received from Mr. Roggenbuck, see DPW file.

Street Report:
Street Light is being installed at M25 and Lakeview.

Zoning Report:

A Land Use Permit was approved for Dennis Kickhofel at 7914 Lake St.

Discussion on the Short-term Rental application.

K. Kolomak moved, Schweitzer supported to correct the application for the Short-
term Rental to mirror the Short-term Rental ordinance. All in favor, motion carried.
Discussion on Short-term Rental inspections.

Planning Commission:
Recommended Cindy Abbs as chairperson on the Planning Commission.
Open seat for the Planning Commission will be posted. Deadline is December 9, 2024.

Old Business:
Discussion on the variance that was given to 7978 N. Lake Street during the May 8,

2024 meeting

New Business:
Discussion on the zoning map to mirror the zoning ordinances.

Public Comment:

Meeting Adjourned: 8:15 p.m:
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Cheryl By\‘(er Village Clerk Tim Sielaff, President



